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ORANGE COUNTY LIBRARIES CLOSE FOR STAFF TRAINING EVENT 
 
Orange, VA – The Orange County Public Libraries will be closed on Friday, November 2, 
2012, for a staff training event.  Staff will be taught new software aimed at making the 
checkout process faster and more convenient for customers.  Staff will also be learning about 
several new online resources, so they can better assist customers with the utilization of these 
resources.  These new products can be found through the library homepage www.ocplva.org, 
under the research tab.  The newest online resources include: a Virginia legal forms 
collection; a Books & Authors database that connects readers to books and Literati; and a 
portal that searches many research products at once.  During the closure of the libraries, 
customers may place holds online and use the exterior book drops located near the entrance 
to each facility to return items.  
 
For more information please contact Library Director, Katie Hill at (540) 661-5444 or 
khill@orangecountyva.gov.  
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